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20 October 2012 
 
Dear Mr. Roy Y. Chan, 
 
On behalf of the Organising Committee for the “The Sixth World Universities Forum”, I am pleased to inform you that your proposal has 
been accepted.  
 
INFORMATION FOR ATTENDING PARTICIPANTS 
* Conference Details 
The “The Sixth World Universities Forum” will be held between 2013/01/10 and 2013/01/11. Presenters are encouraged to submit their 
paper to Journal of the World Universities Forum. 
 
Data Projector: Presenters: Data projectors will be provided in all of the parallel session rooms. However, you must supply your own 
laptop for your presentation. In addition, if you are a Mac user, you will need to bring a VGA Mac connector. Overhead projectors (for 
use with transparencies) will not be available. 
 
* Registration 
We recommend that you submit your paid registration early to secure a confirmed position in the Conference program.  
We will schedule your presentation in the Conference program after we receive your paid registration. Once your registration has been 
finalised, you will be given online access to Journal of the World Universities Forum until one year after the end-date of the Conference. 
 
Please note: Each accepted in-person proposal must be accompanied by a distinct in-person registration to be scheduled in the 
Conference program. Each accepted virtual proposal must be accompanied by a distinct virtual registration to be eligible to submit a 
paper to the Journal.  
 
INFORMATION FOR ALL PARTICIPANTS  ATTENDING AND VIRTUAL 
* Submission of Papers 
Papers may be submitted for peer-refereeing. If your paper is accepted through the refereeing process, you will be asked to comply 
with a publishing agreement and submit a final version for typesetting and publication. Your paper will then be published in the Journal 
online bookstore Journal of the World Universities Forum where it will be made available in print and electronic formats. Again, you will 
be given online access to the Journal until one year after the end-date of the Conference. 
 
Journal of the World Universities Forum accepts paper submissions for refereeing on a continuous basis any time prior to the 
Conference, until one month after the end-date of the Conference. If you would like your paper to be refereed before the Conference, 
you must submit it at least three months prior to the Conference start-date. Please check the submission timeline on the Conference 
website for submission close dates. 
 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me at conferences@commongroundpublishing.com 
 
Please quote proposal ID U13P0167 in any correspondence. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Dr. Bill Cope 
Director  
 

http://www.ontheuniversity.com/
http://www.ontheuniversity.com/

